
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 3:21:15 AM

First name: Rose

Last name: Kerkmans

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project will overwhelm the sandia peak and

roadways and should not be moved forward. Our duty above all else is to protect our open space, and

commodifying those spaces for entertainment is damaging and unacceptable. I and my neighbors of

Albuquerque wholeheartedly oppose the Coaster Project because it will harm the open spaces that we love so

much. 


